
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION - DISTRICT FOUR 

Two (2) Weekends of Full Bridge Closures in October  
State Road (SR) 800/Spanish River Boulevard Bridge Painting Project 
Over the Intracoastal Waterway in the City of Boca Raton 
Financial Project ID Number: 432154-1-52-01  

SR 800/Spanish River Boulevard Bridge Painting Project  
The SR 800/Spanish River Boulevard Bridge, over the Intracoastal Waterway between US 1 and SR A1A, in the City of Boca Raton, 
will undergo two (2) remaining weekends of full closures in October to conduct lock repair and maintenance work. Only one (1) of 
two (2) bridge spans will be closed per weekend, to allow for pedestrian and emergency responder access at all times.  

 

Weekend Bridge Closures for October, weather permitting: 
 

• Full closures may begin at 5 a.m. Saturday morning, ending                         
by 5 a.m. the following Monday morning  

 

 - The eastbound lanes are expected to be closed: 
 

      - 5 a.m. Saturday, Oct. 19, until 5 a.m. Monday, Oct. 21 
 

             - The westbound lanes are expected to be closed: 
 

                     - 5 a.m. Saturday, Oct. 26, until 5 a.m. Monday, Oct. 28 
                                       
            - Motorists may detour northbound via Linton Boulevard  
 

            - Motorists may detour southbound via Palmetto Park Road  
 

            - Pedestrian and first responder access will be maintained 
              at all times  
 

            - Should inclement weather affect operations, the closure will      
               be rescheduled for the following weekend until completed  
  

• When full closures are removed, lane closures may occur at any 
time, Monday through Sunday, with the following exceptions: 

 

            - Westbound lane closures are not permitted 7 a.m. - 9 a.m. 
 

            - Eastbound lane closures are not permitted 2:30 p.m. - 7 p.m.  

CONTACT INFORMATION 
 
 

Khosrow ‘KG’ Gandjei, E.I., FDOT Project Manager 
khosrow.gandjei@dot.state.fl.us or (561) 531-3877 
 

Ricardo Baraybar, PE, Senior Project Engineer 
rbaraybar@aeengineeringinc.com or (813) 235-3056 
 

Meredith Cruz, Community Outreach Manager 
mcruz@corradino.com or (561) 641-6440 
 

Project website: www.d4fdot.com 

Construction Cost: $2,497,568                         Construction Began: Aug. 12, 2019                         Anticipated Completion: Early 2020 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT  
The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances 

 

economic prosperity and preserves the quality of our environment and communities.   


